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TO:            Finance Committee 

 

FROM:      Tom Flick- Interim Director 

 

Date:          02-07-2019 

 

RE:                Action: Award the Linwood Park “2019 Tennis and Basketball  

Courts” contract to Peters Concrete Company in the amount of 

$205,208.41 with a contingency of 10% for a total not to exceed 

$225,729.25. 

 

The 2019 Capital Improvement Plan includes $275,000 for the removal and 

replacement and of the tennis and basketball courts at Linwood Park. 

 

The bids were received as follows: 

 

Peters Concrete Co. (low bid)                          $205,208.41 

Northeast Asphalt Inc.                                        $209,380.00 

MCC, Inc                                                            $220,814.18 

RMJ Construction                                              $222,100.00 

 

 

Our consulting engineer, Rettler Corporation, has written the City of Appleton a 

formal letter of recommendation to award the contract to Peters Concrete. 

Therefore, the Parks, Recreation, and Facilities Management Department 

recommends awarding the contract to Peters Concrete in the amount of 

$205,208.41 with a contingency of 10% for a project not to exceed $225,729.25. 

 

Please contact me at 832-3915 or at tom.flick@appleton.org with any questions.  


